
 

 

How would you like a chance to win one (1) round-trip airfare good to 
and from any destination within the Canadian North network? 

The Nunavut Employees Union (NEU) will hold a random draw on February 14th, 
2022* for the ticket; to be eligible for this draw, you must be: 

• An Active Dues Paying NEU Member at the time of entry. There are three 
ways to enter: 

1. Take a Public Service Alliance Union Education Course offered 
through the Public Service Alliance of Canada (PSAC)/NEU and/or a 
PSAC virtual, online Union Education course by January 31, 2022 – 
Members will need to email their Course Completion Certificate to 
contests@neu.ca  by to January 31, 2022; 

2. Complete an NEU Membership Card Application and email 
contests@neu.ca by January 31, 2022; or 

3. Active Members who have applied for or have an NEU Membership 
Card (indicating Full Membership) will be automatically entered for 
the draw. This is a good chance to make sure that we have an up-to-
date email and/or phone number on file for you (*see below). 

To check on the status of your Card, or to start the process of applying for your 
NEU Card, please email reception@neu.ca. 

*The NEU must be able to reach the winner via phone or email by February 17th, 
2022. If we are unable to reach the first draw winner by an email or phone 
number provided on the NEU Membership Card Application or other means, a 
subsequent/replacement draw(s) will be held until we are able to reach and 
announce a winner. 
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